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Diedrich Elected Board Chair of the 
Wisconsin Chamber Orchestra
JON ANDERSON BECOMES PAST CHAIR

Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce that senior associate Joseph Diedrich 
has been elected Chair of the Wisconsin Chamber Orchestra Board of 
Directors.

Founded in 1960, the Wisconsin Chamber Orchestra is a national-caliber 
chamber orchestra dedicated to providing innovative, high-quality artistic 
experiences that entertain, inspire, and unite diverse audiences. Among other 
programs, the orchestra performs the widely popular Concerts on the Square 
series, which attracts upwards of 250,000 audience members per season.

Prior to his role as Chair, Diedrich served as Vice Chair since 2020. Madison 
Office Managing Partner Jon Anderson served as Chair from 2020-2022 and 
becomes Immediate Past Chair.

Diedrich, based in the firm’s Madison, Wisconsin, office, is a member of the 
firm’s Transportation, Manufacturing and Technology industry group and its 
Appellate and Litigation & Alternative Dispute Resolution practices.
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